From 17 July, visitors and people will be able to move freely into
the Northern Territory without quarantine unless they are from
COVID-19 "hot spots"

This means keeping up with good hand hygiene is important to
reduce the risk of contracting COVID-19 and other illnesses
such as the flu and colds.
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REMEMBER.
)\ Washhands ofteny

> Use hand sanitiser often

Keepa l.5 metre distance
from others

v Stay home if youare
. unwell

ASSOCIATION OF ALCOHOL AND
OTHER DRUG AGENCIES NT



